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Interoffice Memorandum 

June 26, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners JJ / 
Mark V. Massaro, P. E. , Director, Public Works Department /1)0 FROM: 

CONTACT PERSON: 

PHONE NUMBER: 

Christine N. Lofye, P. E., Acting Manager Ct/-­
Traffic Engineering Division 
( 407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Establishment of "No Parking" zone on Highridge Court from Tyler Lake 
Circle extending 175 feet south on the west side 

The residents on Highridge Court are requesting that a "No Parking" zone be established 
on the west side of Highridge Court. 

The residents of Highridge Court have returned a petition and surveys for the installation 
of a "No Parking" zone. The survey indicated 71 % of homeowners are in support of a "No 
Parking" zone. The Traffic Engineering Division has determined that the installation of a 
"No Parking" zone will reduce the number of vehicles impeding the flow of traffic. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the establishment of a "No Parking" zone on 
Highridge Court from Tyler Lake Circle extending 175 feet south on the west side. 

Action Requested: Approval to install a "No Parking" zone on Highridge Court 
from Tyler Lake Circle extending 175 feet south on the west 
side. District 3. 
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..a.. Proposed "No Parking" signs 

District 3: Commissioner Pete Clarke 
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